
Lakewood Elementary PAC 
2363 Setchfield Ave Victoria BC  V9B 5W1 

General Email: lakewoodhotlunch@gmail.com  Phone: 250-474-3449 
 

We hope you can join us for the Spring Fair, Thursday May 24th. Come down and play some 
games, get your face painted, bid on some fabulous auction items and so much more……    
 

 

Dear Lakewood Families, 

The Spring Fun Fair is just 2 days away….  Thank you to everyone for all of your Luck of the Draw 
and Classroom Basket donations.  They are looking great!  Today is the last day to drop off any 
items you may have.  Thank you to all of the volunteers who have signed up to bring cupcakes or 
assist with running the games.  We really appreciate your time to make this night a success! 

We are still looking for volunteers to run the games.  If we do not get enough volunteers then 
some of the games will need to be cancelled.  Please sign up using the following 
link: https://www.volunteersignup.org/8WW3R.  Most of the times left are 6-7 or 7-8pm. 

L’Authentique Poutine and Burgers will be on site serving up some great food. They will also 
have hotdogs available for purchase.  He accepts several methods of payment. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you signed up to volunteer at the fair emails will be sent out Tuesday evening with more details.  
 

For more information on the Fun Fair please visit the school website for the PAC newsletter that was 
sent out last week or visit our Lakewood PAC Facebook page.  

Thank you, 
 
Lakewood PAC 
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